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State to Host FAFSA Filing Event in Indianapolis  

 
As a part of the state’s annual Cash for College campaign, the Indiana Commission for Higher Education will be 
hosting a FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) and tax filing event this Saturday at Ivy Tech 
Community College. During the event, Hoosier students and families can get assistance filling out the FAFSA, 
as well as receive free tax advice from professionals. Students and their families should bring their 2017 tax 
information in order to file the FAFSA.  
                                                                                    
Two weeks remain until the state’s FAFSA deadline (and the federal tax deadline) of April 15. Filing the FAFSA 
is an important step in the postsecondary enrollment process; it ensures students can make their college 
education as affordable as possible, opening up opportunities for federal, state and institutional financial aid.  
 
WHAT:  FAFSA Frenzy 
 
WHO:   Students and families 
 
WHEN:  Saturday, March 30, 2019 
  10:00 A.M. – 2:00 P.M. 
 
WHERE:  Ivy Tech Community College – Indianapolis 
  2535 N Capitol Avenue 
  Illinois Fall Creek Center 
  Indianapolis, IN 46208 
 
Registration is encouraged: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/fafsa-frenzy-tickets-
57404282755?fbclid=IwAR1lIeOC0waqBg_8OTSgtQkp2K5fl4cfQ0JVTJT6abeI2XqVCqtV-afI7A4.  
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